My Ref: Your Ref: Contact: Direct Line:



Children and Families
Directorate
Loxley House, Station Street
Nottingham
NG2 3NG

Tel: 0115 87 63332

Mrs Natasha Kelly Acting Head Teacher Rise Park Primary & Nursery School Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk email: alison.michalska@nottinghamcity.gov.uk

## Sent via email

6 January 2017

## Dear Natasha

We've recently received a copy the final inspection report for Rise Park Primary & Nursery School from Ofsted.

We wanted to congratulate you personally for receiving the Ofsted Judgement of Good. This is a fantastic achievement and shows that all the hard work yourself and the school have put in has paid off – you should be very proud. Please also pass on our congratulations to your staff and pupils in recognition for the role they will have played in achieving this excellent outcome.

The Council's pledge is that every child should have access to a Good or Outstanding school place. Currently the percentage is 81% for the city as a whole so thanks for helping us work towards achieving this.

Once again, congratulations.

IRA MICHALORIA

Yours sincerely

Alison Michalska Corporate Director, Children and Adults Councillor Sam Webster Portfolio Holder for Education, Employment and Skills

